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NIRB File No.: 05EN088 
INAC File No.: N2005C0023 

 
July 18, 2007 
 
Honourable Jim Prentice 
Minister of Indian and Northern Affairs Canada 
c/o John Craig 
Iqaluit, NU 
 
Re: Extension Request and Application of Terms and Conditions for Triex Minerals 

Corporation’s Mountain Lake Property Project 
 
Dear Mr. Craig: 
 
The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) has completed a review of Triex Minerals Corporation’s 
request to Indian and Northern Affairs Canada (INAC) for an extension of their Land Use Permit 
#N2005C0023 for a period of one year. The original application for the above project was acknowledged 
by the NIRB on May 18, 2005 and screened in accordance with Part 4, Article 12 of the Nunavut Land 
Claims Agreement (NLCA). On July 12, 2005 the NIRB issued a 12.4.4(a) screening decision to INAC 
allowing the proposed exploration to proceed subject to specific terms and conditions. 
 
Please note that, based on correspondence received by the NIRB from INAC (email dated July 6, 2007), 
the NIRB is of the understanding that there are no new components, activities or significant modifications 
with respect to this exploration project associated with this permit extension. Therefore, the NIRB is re-
issuing the terms and conditions contained in the attached July 12, 2005 Screening Decision Report for 
the requested extension period of one year. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact NIRB’s Manager of Environmental 
Administration, Leslie Payette at (867) 983-4611 or lpayette@nirb.nunavut.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kevin Buck for 
Stephanie Briscoe 
Executive Director 
 

 
Attachments: July 12, 2005 Screening Decision Report 
 
cc: Jeffrey Holwell, INAC 

 


